
August 2024 Update   

Tito Musyoki Rural Community Development Organization 

Greetings TM Community,  

The church plant building in Ngunyumu has been completed. The team from Trinity Church left 

Thursday, August 1st for Kenya. They will be conducting a 4-day Vacation Bible School (VBS) with the 

help of local church members. A new soccer program has been started by the Sunday School teacher 

who has a passion for evangelism. The program is open to boys and young men in the community. 

Soccer is providing an opportunity to share the gospel with these boys and invite them to church. 

Another valuable outreach is being done by Reverand Joseph Wambua, who is volunteering from the 

TM Pastors Equip program. He is conducting weekly devotions and a bible study at the Ngunyumu 

Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Trinity Church mission team practicing for VBS inside TM Christian Center, Ngunyumu 

 

While in Kenya, Trinity Church held a dedication for the Muumoni Well 

which was completed last year. The picture shows the access point to water 

for the community. There will be two more wells installed this year. Radiant 

Church has funded the well in Kambusu and the Nunguni well was funded by 

a donation from a Trust fund.   

 

 

 

Construction of the Kambusu Christian and Vocational Training Institute 

continues to progress nicely. A third level with the concrete roof is 

completed. We have to wait 21 days for the cement to cure before we can 

start the fourth-floor walls. During construction we are not allowed to do 

any training. Classes are expected to start in 2025 when the building is 

completed. 

We thank God for his provision thus far and look forward to many more blessings in the future. Also, a special 
thank you to all who pray for and donate to TM Ministries. Take a minute to check out the updates on the 
website at https://www.tm-ministry.org/ God Bless you all. 
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